
 

 

 
 
DATE:  April 15, 2020  
 
TO:  Prospective Respondents 
 
FROM:  Gerald Cahalane, Assoc. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Quote Request #35566, Halfmile Creek Mitigation Area – Planting in 

Wetland Areas AA3 
 
 
 
This addendum is to answer questions posed by prospective respondents. 
 
 
Responses to this quote request are due by no later than 5:00PM on, Wednesday, April 22, 2020. 
 
 
Additionally, please ensure that all quotes are sent in PDF format as an email attachment. 
 
 
Please see below for the questions and answers: 
 

 
 

Question: Is there a precise number of trees or should we quote by spacing and 
percentage given? 
 
Answer: The intent for this quote request is to obtain the largest quantity of trees that 
aligns with the District’s budget and requested percentage of tree species. Deviations 
from the percentages displayed on the Cost Schedule are not permitted. To reiterate, the 
percentages of trees requested are the following: 
 

 Sweetbay 10% 
 Red Cedar 10% 
 Red Maple 10% 
 Sweetgum 10% 
 Cypress  60% 

 
Please provide the largest quantity of trees at the lowest prices that align with the 
percentages above. 
 

 
Please reference and complete the Cost Schedule (Exhibit 2) in Quote Request #35566’s 
documentation.


